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No.   33/2016                                  02nd November 2016 
 

 
Dredging Operations Davis’s Boatyard 

 
 
Mariners are advised that dredging operations at Davis’s Boatyard in Holes Bay will commence around 
the 21st November for approximately one month. 
 
The work will be carried out by Jenkins Marine using the backhoe dredger “Doreen Dorward” or “JML 
60”.  The spoil will be disposed of at the spoil ground off Swanage by the “Nab” and “Needles” or the 
“Buffalo” with the “Hurst“. 
 
Vessels will be exhibiting the required lights and/or shapes as per the COLREGS. 
 
Mariners are advised to proceed with caution, at minimum speed, in the vicinity and to keep clear of the 
dredging vessels. Navigate with extreme caution when transiting the bridges and narrow approach 
channels being aware of any spoil barges restricted in their ability to manoeuvre. 
 
For further information please contact Poole Harbour Control on VHF channel 14. 
 
 
 
This notice will self cancel on completion of the dredging operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
              

 
 

Mariners are reminded that Radar, telephone and VHF Channels are recorded. 

 
BRIAN MURPHY 
HARBOUR MASTER 
 
All Local Notices are available on the PHC website – www.phc.co.uk. 
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